
4th GRADE CAREER DAY:
Friday, April 19th, 2024

The 4th Grade students at Westwood Elementary School will have a Career
Day on Friday, April 19th. The Career Day will be from 1:25 pm-3:00 pm. The
students will attend four 20 minute presentations by volunteers
representing their career. Students will learn about the following concepts:
the wide variety of career choices, tools and technology for various
careers, and the bridge between the school and our community.

We are in need of career presenters!! If you are interested in presenting
on Career Day, please fill out and return the bottom portion of this form
and we will contact you with more information!! Thank you very much. We
look forward to this year’s Career Day!!
___________________________________________________________________________________
Please return to the School Counselors: Mrs. Baeten or Mrs. Johnson by:
Wednesday, March 20th, 2024.

Yes, I would like to volunteer to present my career on Friday, April 19th,
2024

Presenter’s name __________________________________________________

Career/Occupation _______________________________________________

Phone Number ____________________________________________________

Email Address _____________________________________________________

Student name _____________________________________________________

Teacher name _____________________________________________________


